Turcott, Mike (UTC)

From: Turcott, Mike (UTC)

Sent: Thursday, March 29, 2018 8:53 AM

To: 'Puget Express Tours'

Subject: UTC Courtesy Email: 170951 Staff response to company's proposed payment plan.

CRM:0003134

Dear Mr. Fikre,

The Commission received your proposal to pay your $5,200 penalty in docket TE-170951 in $50 monthly
‘installments. Your request was noted and is part of the written record of your case.

The email you received yesterday was staff’s recommendation. The Commission will consider your proposal
and staff’s recommendation and issue an order within a few weeks.

Commission staff does not support your request. Your proposal works out to 104 monthly payments stretching
out more than eight years. Commission staff typically supports payment proposals of $200 a month (or more)
for a period of no more than 24 months. ‘

However, staff’s recommendation is just a recommendation. The Commission may accept or reject staff’s
recommendation, approve your proposal as submitted, approve some other arrangement, or require you to pay
the full penalty amount immediately.

Sincerely,

Mike Turcott _
Compliance Investigations Supervisor
360-664-1174 (office)
mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov

Utilities and Transportation Commission
Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
www.utc.wa.gov

From: Puget Express Tours [mailto:info@pugetexpress.com]

Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 12:28 PM

To: UTC DL Records Center <records@utc.wa.gov>; Records Center (UTC) <recordscenter@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: Re: UTC Courtesy Email: 170951 Staff response to company's proposed payment plan. CRM:0003134

Hello there,



I just got the email bellow but giving the fact that I do have another payment for UTC which is also for the
same amount of $200/month, making it a total of $400/month and this extremely too high for me so please
lower it to $50/month until the previous penalty is paid in full.

Cheers,

Isaiah Fikre
. Operations Manager

Sound Express, LLC
Tours and Transportation
3800 South 176th ST
Seattle, WA 98188

Tel: +1 206-949-9095
Fax: +206-466-5331 .
info@pugetexpress.com

On Mar 28, 2018, at 11:22 AM, Document Service Queue <recordscenter(@utc.wa.gov> wrote:

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) served the following
document(s), regarding Docket Number(s) 170951, on 3/28/2018 11:22 AM

We attach a courtesy copy of the above document(s). Please do not reply to this e-mail. If you
have any questions regarding this e-mail, please contact the UTC Records Center, at
records(@utc.wa.gov.

<TE-170951 -Ltr-Puget Express.pdf>



